
9 November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

In the past days, there has been some misinformation circulating online suggesting that
planning was underway for mandatory COVID-19 vaccinations of students at school.

I want to be clear that this is not the case. There are no plans for schools to arrange
mandatory COVID-19 vaccinations for students.

I hope that you find this clarification helpful.

Yours sincerely

Gregory B Whitby AM KSG
Executive Director
Catholic Education
Diocese of Parramatta


